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FOGO ISLAND INN AWARDED THREE MICHELIN KEYS 
The MICHELIN Guide Announces Top Honours for Canadian Hotels in 2024  

 
FOGO ISLAND INN, Newfoundland and Labrador, September 17, 2024— Fogo Island Inn is one 
of only two Canadian hotels to receive the Three Key recognition from the MICHELIN Guide, 
joining only 20 other properties in North America with the top Three Key distinction. 
 
This new designation awarded to hotels by the prestigious MICHELIN Guide was introduced to 
North America for the first time in 2024. The keys aim to guide travelers to accommodations 
that stand out for their unique hospitality concept, distinctive character, warm welcome, and 
exceptional levels of service. 
 
“We are deeply honoured to receive the MICHELIN Three Key recognition, an acknowledgement 
of our commitment to originality, regenerative practices, caring service, and the importance of 
place. At Shorefast, place is central to everything we do, and Fogo Island Inn is a testament to 
that belief,” said Amanda Decker-Penton, Managing Director at Fogo Island Inn.  
 



“This achievement reflects the dedication of our incredible team, whose passion ensures that 
every guest experiences and understands the essence of Fogo Island. This recognition also 
belongs to our community, whose love and pride shape the heart of our work. Thank you for this 
honour and for inspiring us to continue nurturing this extraordinary place for future 
generations.”  
 
Newfoundland’s Fogo Island Inn offers 29 one-of-a-kind rooms and suites featuring floor-to-
ceiling views of the Atlantic. The award-winning Inn is built on the principles of sustainability 
and respect for nature and culture. An initiative of the Canadian charity Shorefast, Fogo Island 
Inn is a community asset that sees 100% of its operating surpluses reinvested into the 
community to help secure a resilient future for Fogo Island.  
 
In November 2023, Fogo Island Inn joined the world-renowned group Relais & Châteaux, 
comprised of 580 hotels and restaurants, dedicated to forging a better world through 
exceptional hospitality and cuisine. More recently, the Inn was recognized by The Telegraph 
Hotel Awards as one of the 50 best hotels in the world. 
 
For additional information about Fogo Island Inn or to book a stay, please visit fogoislandinn.ca. 
 

### 
 
For additional media or press inquiries, please contact ZOÏ Agency: 
 
Ariella Eydelman-Glazer | ariella@agence-zoi.com  
Brittany Elliott | brittany@agence-zoi.com  
 
Experience Fogo Island Inn Online 
Website – fogoislandinn.ca 
Instagram – instagram.com/fogoislandinn/ 
Facebook – facebook.com/FogoIslandInn/ 
 
About Shorefast 
Shorefast is a registered Canadian charity that is forging a new path at the intersection of place-
based economic development, art, business, and philanthropy. Our suite of community 
businesses, including Fogo Island Inn, Fogo Island Workshops, and Fogo Island Fish, are 
designed to be economic engines driving toward our mission: To build, learn and share 
economic development practices that activate the assets of local places. All our 
business expenditures and surpluses are directed to supporting Shorefast’s holistic set of 
initiatives and programs, including Fogo Island Arts, and innovative projects focused on food 
systems, the environment, and the preservation of culture and heritage. 
 
To learn more about Shorefast, visit shorefast.org 
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